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Tel: 01904 806285  Email: hello@ske.hslt.academy 

Twitter: @skeltonsch   Instagram: skelton_primary_york 

A Message from Miss Massey 

 

We have a busy few weeks ahead of us before we break up for the summer holidays. Please carefully read and 

make a note of any key dates and reminders that can be found on the last page of this newsletter. 

A reminder that school ends for this year on Friday 22nd July. Monday 25th July is a staff training day and there-

fore school is not open to children. 

 

 

 

 
 Summer Fair 

On Thursday 14th July, it is our Summer 

Fair. We would appreciate any donations 

of raffle prizes, tombola prizes, cuddly 

toys, toys and books. Please can we re-

mind you that we are a nut free school as 

we have a child in school with a serious 

allergy. Thank you  

Sports Day  

Sports day is on Thursday 7th July. Early Years and Key Stage One is 10.00-11.30am, Key Stage Two is 1.30pm-

3pm. It feels like a long time since we were last able to invite you all to watch! The children can come to school 

wearing their PE kit. Please also ensure they have a bottle of water and have sunscreen on if it is a warm day. It 

is important that the children stay with their teacher and class for safety reasons. Thank you.  



 

 

Young Minds have set up a parent helpline to offer a range of advice to support young peo-
ple’s mental health and wellbeing. 
 
Call our Parents Helpline for detailed advice, emotional support and signposting about a 
child or young person up to the age of 25. 
You can call us for free on 0808 802 5544 from 9:30am - 4pm, Monday - Friday. 
 
 You’ll get through to a trained adviser who will listen and talk through your concerns in 
complete confidence. 
 
 Your adviser will help you to understand your child’s behaviour and give you practical 
advice on what to do next. 
 
 If you need further help, they’ll arrange for one of our independent, experienced pro-
fessionals to call you for a 50-minute telephone consultation within seven days. 
 
 Please note, calls may be recorded for monitoring or training purposes. 
 
 Hard of hearing or speech-impaired? Please use Typetalk or Textdirect to contact us, or 
use our Parents Webchat. 
 
If English is not your first language, we can arrange for an interpreter as a member of Lan-

guageLine. 

Public Speaking Event 

This week two of our Kingfishers took part in a 

citywide Public Speaking Competition run by York 

Civic Trust. 

The head judge said ‘The standard overall was 

very high and it was great that the Skelton duo 

were able to hold their own. They did not win 

but can, and should, be very proud of their per-

formances. They reflect great credit on them-

selves, their parents and the school. ‘ 

They were brilliant and we are very proud of their 

involvement in this. Well done!  



 

Attendance awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole school: 92.50% 

Our winning class is:  

 

 

 

Summer term 2 

 

Wednesday 6th July—Transition afternoon- 

children meet their new teachers. 

Wednesday 6th-Friday 8th July– Y6      

transition days 

Thursday 7th July—Sports day.  

Friday 8th July—End of Year reports to  

parents. 

Tuesday 12th July– Big Talk in Education in 

all day 

Wednesday 13th– Y6 to Queen’s Baton  

Relay event 

Thursday 14th July—Summer Fair, 

3.30pm—4.30pm. 

Monday 18th– Wednesday 20th July– 

Kingfishers Residential– Bewerley Park 

Thursday 21st July—Y6 leavers assembly, 

2pm. 

Thursday 21st July– Parents ‘meet the new 

teacher’ – 3.30-4.00pm 

 

Friday 22nd July—Non Uniform day.  

Break up for Summer 
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Mobile Library in Skelton.  

 

The Mobile Library visits Skelton every two 

weeks. Borrow books, update your library card 

or York Card, return books from any other York 

library, & request books to be brought to Skel-

ton.  

The library stops in Fairfields Drive from 

2:40pm to 3:10pm and Brecksfield from 

3:15pm to 3:50pm. 

Alternate Mondays. Contact 01904 552655, 

email 

mobile.library@exploreyork.org.uk or go to 

www.exploreyork.org.uk 


